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15 December 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Last week we held our usual very detailed progress meetings with the Year 5 staff. We were very pleased 

with the progress that the children have made this term, and we know they have been working hard. 

As a result of all their effort we realised that the structure of our maths bands needs to change. Some children 

will therefore move maths band or teacher, in order to provide more securely and individually for their 

needs. 

Miss Chapman and Mrs Styles will continue to teach Band 1. Mr Markham and Mrs Flower will now teach 

Band 2 and Mrs Wilson will continue with Band 3. 

The new arrangements start today. 

Enjoy a wonderful pre-Christmas weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Woolf  

Executive Headteacher 

 


